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Dear Parents  
 

MUSIC THEATRE COMPETITION FINALS 
Tuesday 24th April 2018 6:30pm Centenary Hall 

You are invited to attend this year’s Music Theatre Competition Finals to be held on Tuesday 
24th April 2018 at 6:30pm in the Centenary Hall. 

We are delighted to announce that the adjudicator will be Mr Robert Marsh. Mr Marsh is an 
organist and Music Theatre examiner. 

All friends and family are warmly welcome to attend this wonderful evening’s entertainment 
and tickets are available on the door at a price of £5.00 (concessions £2.50). 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 24th April. 
 

Yours sincerely 
      

         
 
Mrs C Tao        Mr S Newlove       
Headmistress                                                                Director of Music 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

